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13th April 2016  

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for requesting an application pack for the position of class teacher at Kemble Primary School.  I 

really hope that you like our school enough to apply for the post.  

We are a popular, small school, with 4 classes situated in the village of Kemble, near Cirencester. Kemble has a 

station with a mainline service to London. We are a friendly, caring school and are proud of our strong links with 

the local community and the church.  Since September 2012 we have been in a formal partnership with 

Siddington CE Primary School and work very closely together.  The successful candidate may be given 

opportunities to work across the two schools. As a federation we are also now looking at joining a Multi 

Academy Trust with other local schools. 

The position on offer is for a job share, in the afternoons, for our Year 3 / 4 class. Mrs Rogers teaches English 

and maths each morning, so the afternoons will be teaching all the other subjects! The class is delightful. The 

children are well behaved and the classroom enjoys super views! 

Our school details are as follows: 

Reception Class (Oak) – 14 pupils – teacher Mrs Newton who is also the deputy 

Year 1 / 2 Class (Beech) – 31 pupils – teacher to be Miss Hancox who was the afternoon Year 3 / 4 teacher 

Year 3 / 4 Class (Horse Chestnut) – 29 pupils – teacher Mrs Rogers in the mornings, afternoon position to be 

filled 

Year 5 / 6 Class (Chestnut)  – 21 pupils – teacher Mrs Parmiter 

All classes have TA support in the mornings, and some afternoon support if needed. There is a village playgroup 

on site, and the school runs a breakfast club from 7:30am to 8:30am and an after school club from 3:00pm until 

5:45pm. The school also offers a good range of after school club activities run by teachers, parents and local 

sports groups or interested parties. 

We have quite low EAL, SEN & Pupil Premium numbers in the school. Our last Ofsted was graded as Good and we 

are currently awaiting an inspection.  

We have a strong, committed team who work together extremely well and we are looking to appoint a dynamic, 

highly effective and inspirational teacher to join us.  We are looking for someone who understands to pressures 

of working in a small school and can excel in the classroom.  We believe in helping teachers to develop their 

career by giving the support and the opportunity to undertake CPD and positions of responsibility.   
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The children are happy, interested and very keen to learn. They participate enthusiastically in both academic 

and extra-curricular activities, behave well and enjoy coming to school. The parents and governors are very 

supportive of the school and work well with the staff. We have a committed team of teaching assistants who 

support children and teachers in the classroom and by taking small groups.  

Visits to the school are encouraged.  Interested candidates should contact the school office to arrange a 

convenient time. 

If you would like to apply for the position then please complete the application form in full and write a hand 

written covering letter of not more than 2 sides of A4 stating how you fit the person specification and telling 

us about yourself. Please do not include a C.V. or open references as we are not allowed to consider them.  It 

would be useful if you could provide us with a telephone number and e-mail address for your referees, as this 

will make it easier to contact them within the tight timeframe we have set. Applications should be sent to the 

school by 12 noon on Thursday 12th May. We aim to inform shortlisted candidates and seek references on Friday 

13th May and hold the interviews on Thursday 26th May.   Please include a telephone number and email address 

that you can be contacted on. 

If you have any questions, would like to arrange a visit or would like to discuss the position in more detail then 

please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or e-mail. 

Yours faithfully, 

  

Mrs Carol Dougill 

Executive Head teacher 

Kemble Siddington Partnership 

 

Enc: 

Application form 

Person Specification 

Job description 
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